
 
 

Superintendent House joining “No Trafficking 
Zone” law announcement press conference  

 
WHAT:   The new “No Trafficking Zone” law protects students in Texas by creating a 1,000 

foot no trafficking zone around all schools. The law elevates penalties for any activity 
related to sex crimes against children on school campuses or at any school-related 
event. The “No Trafficking Zone” law resulted from Senate Bill 1831 with 100% 
bipartisan support in both chambers of the Texas Legislature. 

  
WHO: HISD Superintendent Millard House II, NTZ President and CEO Jacquelyn 

Aluotto, NTZ Co-Founder Dr. James Dixon, State Sen. Larry Taylor, State Rep. 
Senfronia Thompson, Harris County Sheriff Ed Gonzalez, Houston Police Chief 
Troy Finner, Harris County Attorney Christian Menefee, Fort Bend County 
District Attorney Brian Middleton, Fort Bend County Sheriff Eric Fagan 

  
WHEN: Tuesday, Jan. 25, 2022 

11 a.m. 
  
WHERE: Region IV Educational Center 

7200 Northwest Dr, 77092 
 

 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

